Circular

Date: 14th March, 2020

Dear Parents,

As a precautionary measure, the PTM scheduled for Sat, 21st March'20 is cancelled and **the results will be released online** on the same day.

The parents may be called for a one to one interaction for specific concern if any, spacing their time adequately to prevent gatherings.

Similarly, if you wish to meet teachers regarding any concern, you may visit the school with prior appointment.

The hard copies of the result will be made available to you on demand basis.

We shall be sharing weekly worksheets starting Monday, 16th March'20 to keep your children constructively engaged. The contents of the worksheets are based on general aptitude of their respective class level and are majorly activity based. Kindly ensure the children complete their tasks and bring it along with them when they join their classes in April.

The books and uniforms will be available at the sales counter as per the dates specified earlier.

The school remains closed for all classes till further notice.

Kindly follow the Covid 19 guidelines, avoid travel, avoid crowded places and follow hand wash practices as per the WHO guidelines.

We wish and pray for the safety and good health of all fellow countrymen.

Warm regards,

Principal